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SURVEY

The MGI congregational survey closes on Friday, Oct 11th. Your voice is valuable, and we

highly encourage you to complete this. The link to complete the survey is in your email

inbox.

COMPUTER ACCESS

If you do not have access to a computer, please contact a member of the PSC, and we

would be happy to get you access to a computer to complete the survey.

1


